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Please remember to read with your child and go over their sight words daily.  And please send back books daily or read on Raz-Kids. Also, please remember that homework is due and KMC will have spelling tests now on Fridays. 





Literacy


The students are continuing to learn the letters of the alphabet through the use of Zoophonics.  This month we will be finishing the alphabet and working more with blends and word families.  We will continue to learn new sight words and practice using them in sentences.  They will also continue practicing printing using primarily the ABCBoom! Program.


While reading, your child should be able to read most of their book on their own and be able to figure out the rest of the sentence by reading the picture and sounding out unknown words.  If they are struggling, read it to them first and then have them read it to you.  As they read please have them point to each word as they read it. Also, please discuss the book with your child to help their comprehension of the story.  You can ask them questions about the stories they read to you and those you read to them.




















Math


This month, we will be continuing our unit on numbers 6-10.  In addition, students are learning more about number recognition, number formation, counting and adding.  We are using number lines to help with these concepts. We will be learning these mathematical skills primarily through the use of games. Also, we will be celebrating the 100th day of school this month! 
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Reminders to Parents 
































Special congratulations to the following students:


Jaelee, Conner, Ernil, Gracie and Owen for receiving Harkins Treasure awards.


Also, Congratulations to DJ, Chevy, Cooper, Blake, Simon, Owen, Gracie, Conner, Matt, Ernil, Jacob and Madison for having perfect attendance last month.
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KMC & KD Classroom Newsletter 



































































































































































































































































































































































































































Congratulations Students!
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